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Statement by the Physiotherapy Board of Australia 

 

9 August 2011 

Updated website launched today: easier navigation and search 

 

The Physiotherapy Board of Australia, in partnership with the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation 
Agency (AHPRA) and the nine other boards in the National Scheme, has updated its website to make it 
easier to navigate and find important information. 

The Board’s website, at www.physiotherapyboard.gov.au, features clearer menus and intuitive architecture, 
better access to online services and more information tailored to the physiotherapy profession. The new 
site also includes information about the National Scheme and links to AHPRA. 

Over the next few weeks the Board will continue to make improvements to the site. If during this time you 
have difficulties finding specific information, please submit an online enquiry form from the AHPRA website, 
choosing ‘web content issues’ as the category.  

  

For more information 

 Visit www.ahpra.gov.au under Contact us to lodge an online enquiry form 

 For registration enquiries: 1300 419 495 (within Australia) +61 3 8708 9001 (overseas callers) 

 For media enquiries: (03) 8708 9200 

http://www.physiotherapyboard.gov.au/
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/about-ahpra/contact-us/make-an-enquiry.aspx
http://www.ahpra.gov.au/

